1025 -4 Jan 1994

According to most delegations, the peace process is progressing more-or-less satisfactorily.
On the basis of positive signals, Nigeria sees [the possibility] of resolving the conflict without
much delay and dropping it from the UNSC agenda. Informal consultations on 5 Jan 1994
concerning the SG’s UNAMIR report will amount to a rather routine discussion on deploying
a second contingent.



